
DONOHUE BARRED FROM EXHIBIT
Bill  Donohue  comments  as
follows:

Last evening, I held a press conference outside the Edward
Tyler Nahem gallery in New York City protesting the Andres
Serrano exhibit featuring “Piss Christ.” After talking to the
media, I attempted to enter the gallery; it is on the second
floor of a building at 37 W. 57th Street.

When I entered the lobby, I was stopped by a man who works for
the building. He asked for ID and requested that I sign in. I
said okay, and then asked if I could go to the gallery. He
said the gallery and the building are two different entities,
and that I had to ask the men from the gallery; they were
right in front of me in the lobby. I then asked them if I
could enter, and they said no, without explanation. At that
point I turned to the crowd behind me explaining that my First
Amendment rights were being censored by the same people who
were proudly displaying Serrano’s crucifix in a jar of urine.

No one else was barred from entering the gallery. Just me. We
have all of this on tape, and the quality of both the audio
and the video are excellent. Stay tuned.
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